Murphy congratulates new DfE Permanent
Secretary

Economy Minister Conor Murphy has welcomed the appointment of Ian Snowden to
the position of Permanent Secretary at the Department for the Economy (DfE).

Minister welcomes first meeting of the
Ulster University Magee Taskforce

The Ulster University Magee Taskforce held its inaugural meeting today.

Health and Care Services over Easter

The Department of Health is encouraging everyone to look after themselves,
both physically and mentally over the Easter period.

£70m support package unveiled

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced a £70m support package for social
care providers and hospices.
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Northern Ireland

Education Minister Paul Givan has announced that he has approved increases to
the enrolment numbers at 21 primary and post primary schools.
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